
 
 

     MIDDLE SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

              FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2020 

         

 

 

LUNCH:         TODAY IS 

Stuffed Cheese Breadsticks OR 

Hawaiian Pizza OR 

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Vegetable Medley 

Carrots 

Pineapple Chunks 

Bananas 

Milk    

 

 

1. The 7th Grade Boys Basketball team finished their season on a high note 

with a convincing 40-8 victory over the Manawa Wolves.  The Hawks led 

19-6 at halftime, but outscored Manawa 21-2 in the 2nd half for the win.  All 

players scored in the win.  Broc Billington led the Hawks with 13 points, 

while Bryce Magdanz was right behind with 11.  Tinsae Rucks and Jared 

Bohringer each added 4 points apiece, while Jayce Weed, Jackson 

Hutchison, Evan Poltrock and Mason Ehlke each poured in 2 points a piece.  

Great season boys! Last night the 8th Grade Boys team defeated Manawa 37 

to 33. David Winters, Aidon Lederhaus, and Remington Appleby all 

contributed 10 points each. Gavin Ingalls scored what's known as a "Mr. 

Schroeder Special" - three points and Ethan Gerrits scored four points 

towards the win. Good work this season fellas! The following individuals 

still need to turn in part of their uniforms.  Evan Poltrock, Gage Zietlow, 

Ashton Graham, Gavin Ingalls, David Winters, Ethan Gerrits and Trevor 

Sorenson.  Please turn in your uniforms to Mr. Fahser, ASAP.   



 
 

2. FFA Members – TODAY during ELT we will be making Christmas cards 

for the people in nursing homes. If any homerooms would like to participate, 

you can make cards too! Made sure to get them to an FFA officer or Mrs. 

Dykes before Christmas break.  

 

3. FFA Sweatshirts are here!  Please see Mrs. Dykes when you are here if you 

ordered one! 

 

4. Any middle school students who would like to join forensics or find out 

more information please email or come and visit Mrs. Betz or Mrs. Rotta! 

 

5. The FFA is still collecting donations for the food pantry as well as collecting 

lip balm and chap stick to be donated. Please have all donations to the Ag 

Room by TODAY.  All items collected are going to be brought to the 

Handcuff for Hunger event TOMORROW.  Any FFA members who are 

interested in attending this event please see Brayden Grimm or sign up in the 

Ag room. This would be a great way to represent our chapter and build a 

stronger connection with members of the community! 

 

6. Attention FFA members! State FFA FIRE Conference is next week 

December 16-19! All FFA members are encouraged to attend. You can 

attend virtually from Wed. to Sat. WEDNESDAY we will have virtual 

group viewing party in the Ag room with pizza. You can attend from 12:30-

3:00 or 3:30 -6:00 pm. Please sign up on the FFA bulletin Board or in the 

room so we have enough food and Mrs. Dykes can get you registered! 

 

7. Yearbooks are on sale now through MARCH. Forms are at the office. You 

may order on line or at the office.   


